
 
Mrs Madden’s Class News 

Friday 6th December 2024 

 

This week… 
… has been an extremely busy one!  

We’ve all written our letters to Father Christmas, completed lots of 
Christmas Maths and Christmas Phonics activities.  The children 
have been busy decorating the home corner with Christmas 
sparkle.   

I have to let you know that I’ve been a very proud teacher this 
week.  The children are all trying so hard with their writing and 
pencil control skills.  Looking at the progress from when they were 
in Nursery to now in Reception has been wonderful to see.  I 
treated them to biscuits during Friday mornings snack time as a 
special reward! 

We’ve also been finalising the Christmas concert and we look 
forward to performing it to you next week. 

Next week… 
We will perform our Nativity, go to the pantomime - Oh, yes we 
will!  We’ll finish our Christmas cards and write about a special 
dragon called Edgar! 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Madden       


